

February 2017

Dear Parents and Students:

The WLHS Thespian Troupe would like to invite you to sign-up for KIDS IMPROV DAY, to be held at the West Linn High School Performing Arts Center on February 20th 2017 (President's Day), and hosted by WLHS theatre students. We invite students from grades 1-6 to join in on theatre games, meeting new friends, learning about theatre, and performing a group improvised sketch on the big stage! The theme of the day is "Magical Kingdoms" and participants are invited to come in costume!

Registration/check-in for the event will take place in the lobby of the WLHS Performing Arts Center from 9:00am-9:30am. The event will be from 10am-3pm, and parents/guardians/friends are invited to watch the final performance, which will take place around 2:15 in the auditorium. The participation fee for each child is \$25. All proceeds go to the WLHS Thespian Troupe.

To gage numbers, we ask that you please fill out a pre-registration form and send it to our theatre arts director, Steven Beckingham. Forms can be mailed to the address below, ATTN: Steven Beckingham. Alternatively, you can email the form to beckings@wlwv.k12.or.us. Fees can be paid on February 20 at check-in. Checks should be made out to "West Linn High School."

Student pick-up will be approximately 3pm. Students need to bring a sack lunch, and an afternoon snack will be provided. If students have any medical considerations, please indicate that on the form and we will take further action to see that any needs are met.

Mr, Beckingham will be on site and you may contact him with any questions via the email above or on 503.673.7815 ex 4953.

We look forward to meeting your students!!

Sincerely,

Deanna Plunkett & Linda Snyder WLHS Thespian Troupe 1915 Presidents